
50/50
DONATION

FUNDRAISER!

The Royal Guardians of Hamilton Southeastern High School Bands is a registered 501 (c) (3) nonprofit, volunteer

organization committed to enriching our student's high school band experience. THANK YOU for supporting our

students and programs!

HSE 

Bands

Marching Band is a "Pay to Play" program that does not receive funding from the
school corporation to offset the tremendous costs of operating:  staff salaries,
props, copyright fees, uniforms, costumes, equipment, contest fees,
transportation, scholarships, and meals. 50% of each donation a student
receives will go directly to the HSE Bands general fund to offset operating costs 
 and is tax deductible!  The other 50% (not tax deductible) will go directly to their
student account to offset fees! 

Donations can be accepted July 24th - August 15th.

 
To make a donation online, go to hsehsbands.com and select 50/50 Donation

Fundraiser from the top menu. Click the DONATE button and follow the

instructions on our secure payment site.

   

You may also pay by cash or check and either give directly to the student or

mail to the address below. Be sure to include the name of the student you

are sponsoring and your name and address if you would like to receive a

tax-deduction letter.

Please Support HSE Bands!

Making a Donation is Easy!

Hamilton Southeastern Bands

Royal Guardians Incorporated . P.O Box 604 . Fishers, IN .  46060

Sponsored by the Royal GuardiansJuly 24th - August 15th

Student

Band

Account

http://www.hsehsbands.com/

